
SECTION AA’
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 1. HOTEL ROOMS
 2. APARTMENTS
 3. REFUGE
 4. EXHIBITIONS
 5. BAR
 6. RESTAURANT
 7. KITCHEN
 8. LOBBY
 9. TECHNICAL LOCAL
10. WALKWAY
11. BELVEDERE
12. VEGETALIZED ROOF
13. PARKING AREA
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	 Dressed on this rock, the castel has an exceptional location 
offering a 360° panoramic view of the entire landscape. Not wishing 
to interfere with this particularly beautiful historical context, 
our goal was to inscribe the new tourist elements below the castle. 
To offer as many views of the surrounding nature as the castle, 
the idea emerged of ​​a walk around the steep rock ten meters below. 
A vertiginous walk on the roof, the ring houses a hotel offering 
rooms and apartments, a restaurant, a café and a mountain refuge 
for walkers.

	 The ring is dimensioned in such a way that it can repeatedly 
find natural supports on the ground. The choice of a lattice gird-
er as the structure of the ring allowed the crossing of long range. 
The different programs are either in direct contact with the moun-
tain or overlooking the void in the treetops.

	 The configuration of the project offers a privileged rela-
tionship to the exceptional environment of the site for each of the 
occupants or visitors of the ring. All apartments and rooms have a 
private terrace, some rooms have a jacuzzi. A sauna took place in 
the mountain refuge.

	 The walkway, accessible to everybody, links the entire ring’s 
programs. It allows residents to access their apartments. On the 
northern flank, the space under the walkway is an information point 
dedicated to the fauna and the flora.
	
	 The access to the ring is from the road below. Always respect-
ing the topography of the ground, a parking of hundred places take 
place near the road. The layout of a new broader path comes dis-
cretely to integrate into the site. It allows the setting up of an 
electric shuttle between the parking and the ring for the reduced 
to mobility user and the lazy one! It’s also an indispensable ac-
cess for deliveries. 	

	 This distance with the car offers to the place an absolute 
calm wanted by the customer. This looping path leads the visitor to 
the plaza at the beginning of the ring, giving access to the ho-
tel lobby, as well as to the restaurant, cafe and the spectacular 
ring’s walkway. From walkway we find the existant steep path lead-
ing directly to the ruins of the castle. At the summit of the rock, 
two platforms, made of metal and wood, allow the visitors to rise 
in the middle of the ruins to have a better understanding of the 
castel’s plan and also to contemplate more freely the panorama.

	 To answer to the energy requirements of our time, the ring 
produces a significant part of its needs. The recovered rainwater 
serves as water for the toilets of the apartments, rooms and ref-
uge. Stored, it also allows an autonomy of watering for the kitchen 
garden and the garden of aromatic plants of the restaurant. A sys-
tem of small wind turbines on the underside of the ring makes it 
possible to produce some of the electricity needed, especially for 
the hot water of the hotel.
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